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Coe Memorial Park Committee Meeting 

January 18, 2017 

 

Call to order 5:05 PM 

 

Present: 

Marc Trivella Chairman 

Mark McEachern 

Mary Zbell 

Margaret Keywan 

Lori Chiron 

Judy Addazio was absent tonight 

 

Last meetings minutes approved motion, from Margaret Keywan, 2nd Mary Zbell. 

 

Special Joint Meeting minutes between Parks and Recreation and the Coe Park Memorial 

Committee, motion to approve Lori Chiron, 2nd Mary Zbell. 

 

Committee Discussion:  

 

Where are our “soft warm” Christmas lights? Why were the “cool lights” on the 2016 

Xmas tree? 

 

Old Business: 

 

 Now that the basement has been cleaned, what are the plans for the space now? Remain 

empty? Future storage? Any activity? 

 

The committee revisited the sign(age) discussion after last year’s decision to abandon 

further signage in the park.  The committee decided to reopen the topic if not to exhaust 

any possibilities of signage in other forms in addition to a “Coe Memorial Park” sign.  It 

was discussed it would be prudent to broaden our scope of any and all potential signage 

requests for other purposes to identify signage including but not limited to; trees, specific 

areas, rules and restrictions, traffic and parking, identifying plaques, and buildings. 

 

The Mity –Lite tables, Frank has brought to our attention that five more tables are 

missing.  This brings the total to fifteen.  It was also noted that the tables we were sitting 

at were marked differently. One was labeled Coe Park and the other one was not. What is 

our policy to identify the parks property? 

 

New Business: 

 

The existing floor polisher disposal and replacement was discussed.   

The committee would like a budget proposal from Brett. 

 

Meeting Adjourned 6:30 PM, Motion by Lori Chiron, 2nd Mary Zbell. 

Respectfully submitted by Marc Trivella in the absence of Judy Addazio. 


